

Mendocino Board of Supervisors 501 Low Gap Road Ukiah, CA 95482

June 8, 2020

Dear Supervisors:

I am writing to you as the Chief of the Medical Staff at Mendocino Coast District Hospital in support of Dr. Naomi Doohan. Over the past few months, she and I have interacted on several occasions with respect to COVID related matters. This public health emergency has been a challenge for all of us, but especially for people in positions such as Dr. Doohan. I feel that she has conducted herself professionally and shown good leadership. I am impressed with her knowledge base regarding public health matters and in particular with respect to State and Federal requirements for all county health departments.

I am glad to hear that she is willing to stay on and support us in her role as interim County Health Officer until an individual is identified to take her place.

Sincerely,

William A. Miller, MD, FACP Chief of the Medical Staff